City of San Antonio Police Department



William P. McManus Chief of Police



"The San Antonio Police Department is dedicated to improving the quality of life by creating a safe environment in partnership with the people we serve. We act with integrity to reduce fear and crime while treating all with respect, compassion, and fairness."

April 1, 2013

John E. Foddrill 9650 Limestone Pond San Antonio, Texas 78254

Re: Criminal Trespass Warning

Dear Mr. Foddrill:

Notwithstanding the criminal trespass warning you were given on July 1, 2009, you may enter on City of San Antonio premises as an ordinary member of the public would do. However, this letter does not afford you any greater access to City premises than ordinary members of the public would have.

Sincerely,

William P. McManus Chief of Police

Michael Bernard City Attorney

WPM:sf

